
October 9, 2014 
M14-018 
 
To:  SPEEA Council Representatives 
 
From: Joel Funfar (NW VP). 
 
Subject:  Presubmitted New Business:  Support of UAW Local 1069 

(Philadelphia, PA.) working at Boeing Philadelphia plant in contract 
negotiations. 

 
Background 
SPEEA was supported by the UAW during our strike in 2000. 
 
Boeing has been in tough negotiations with two UAW locals on pensions and other issues. UAW 
Local 148 in Long Beach had a close vote on contract acceptance with issues on pensions. 
 
Local 1069 in Philadelphia are still in negotiations and could use the support that passage of this 
motion would provide. 
 
For more information:  
 
http://uawlocal1069.org/ 
 
 
 
For Long Beach UAW local 148 info: 
 
http://www.local148uaw.org/ 
 
http://www.local148uaw.org/as91514effsresult-063.jpg 
 
http://www.presstelegram.com/20140415/boeing-employees-to-vote-on-contract-affecting-
pensions-of-c-17-workers 
 

 
 
Motion 
 
It is moved that the NW SPEEA Council supports UAW Local 1069 by requesting 
the SPEEA Executive Board fund up to $3000.00 out of the annually budgeted 
labor support fund to help them in their strike, if it happens.  
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